
We are pleased to inform you, beginning January 
1, 2022, General Vision Services (GVS) will offer  
your optical benefits to provide a quality vision plan to 
all eligible members and dependents. GVS, provides 
tremendous value at all In-Network locations (such as 
Cohen’s Fashion Optical and America’s Best), which 
leads to more savings with your in-network benefit.

Here’s how:

•  �A choice of 200 frames from the GVS Designer  
Collection; many covered in full or at a minimal  
co-pay under the program with a uniform selection   
at select provider locations in the greater Metro area.

•  �Freedom of choice – A $200 allowance for non-  
collection frames at in-network locations*

•  �The following lens options are all covered in 
full: Tints, Ultraviolet, Scratch Resistant and  
Polycarbonate.

•  �A fixed co-payment schedule for many of the popular 
lens options and treatments in the marketplace such 
as Anti Reflective Premium Coating and Premium 
Progressive lenses; leading to significant savings off 
retail pricing (50% - 60% on average)

•  �In lieu of eyeglasses, a contact lens benefit that includes a generous $250 allowance for supplies 
of contact lenses. Plan contact lenses will be up to a 12 months supply and are offered at select  
locations. 

•  30% off additional pairs of glasses

•  Out of Network claims will be covered the same way and will need to be submitted to GVS in 2022.

•  Significant savings on Lasik and Hearing services through our National Discount programs.

Additional vision plan information will be forthcoming on or around January 1st. 

*Some frame brands may not be included in the optical program
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